
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 7th December 2018     

                          

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Swimming Gala 

Another great Gala this year showcasing the children’s fantastic water skills. There was a 

brilliant atmosphere at the poolside and the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Thank 

you to everyone for their support. 

 

 
Disco 

Thank you to the staff and parent helpers who organised and ran the disco yesterday. The 

children enjoyed the atmosphere, food and thumping tunes played by Mr Penhallurick, so a 

huge thank you to him too. The sum raised was £158.62. 

 
Christmas Dress Up Day 

Wednesday 19th December will be a non - school uniform day - with the theme of Christmas. 

There is no cost for this day, however, if any child or family wishes to make a donation, all 

money collectwill be passed onto St Petroc's for their Christmas Appeal. 

 

 
Medicines 

Just a reminder as a school we can only administer prescribed medicines to children, and only 

after the correct form has been completed and signed by the parent. All medicines should be 

handed into the school office or left securely with members of staff running the Early Birds 

club.   

 
Clubs 

The only clubs running next week are Karate, Multi-skills, Early Birds and Cool Club. 

 

 
BMX 

The children had a fantastic morning at the circuit earlier this week.The second morning was 

cancelled but is due to take place on Tuesday 11th December, leaving school at 8.50 am 

prompt! 

 

 



 

REMINDERS  

 
Payments 

Please can you ensure you make payments for meals, clubs, trips and camp instalments by the 

end of term. If you have concerns about this please call at the office. 

 

 
Class 1&2 Production 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 3rd December from the office before and after school 

for both performances. Showing times will be Tuesday 11th December at 2pm and 5.30pm. 

 
Class 1 Reception Nativity 

Tickets will be on sale as above for the Nativity being shown on Friday 14th at 1.30pm. 

 

 
Christmas Carol Concert 

Please come and join Class 3,4&5 at Kenwyn Church on Monday 17th December for our Annual 

Carol Concert. All friends and family are welcome to attend. 

 

 
Christmas Party 

The party will be held on the Tuesday 18th December and instead of the usual school lunch 

Claire will be providing party food. The children will have brought home a separate order 

sheet to be completed and returned.Please indicate if your child is vegetarian and 

return.Thank you. 

 
Dates for Autumn Term  

2018 

Friday 14th December                               Reception Nativity 

Monday 17th December                             Carol Service CL3,4&5 6pm Kenwyn Church 

Tuesday 18th December                            Christmas Party Tuesday 18th December                                     

Last Day of Autumn Term                        Wednesday 19th December normal time 3.15pm 

 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Monday 7th January                             Return to school  

Monday 18th -22nd February                    Half Term 

Thursday 4th April                                Last Day of Term 

SUMMER TERM 

Tuesday 23rd April                               First Day of Summer Term 


